Karen Olscr

e === ===
From: Matthew Aleman <matthew@allinonefire.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 4:55 PM
To: Karen Olson; Junior
Cc Keri O'Brien; Steven P. McAlearney
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: ITB #24-009 Fire Pumps Replacement

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon Karen,

Our price does in fact include the pricing of (4) backflows, including the labor, removal and disposal,
equipment and material for a complete installation.

Thank you,

Matthew Aleman

Allin One Fire

Director of Sales

M: 786-981-3473
Matthew@allinonefire.com
Get Outlook for iOS

From: Karen Olson <kolson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 4:51 PM

To: Junior <junior@allinonefire.com>; Matthew Aleman <matthew@allinonefire.com>

Cc: Keri O'Brien <kobrien@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Steven P. McAlearney <smcalearney@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: ITB #24-009 Fire Pumps Replacement

William -

You have acknowledged receipt of Addendum #1. This addendum provided a revised bid schedule, which you
have not used, that included the addition of backflows for each pump.

Can you verify whether or not your pricing is inclusive of these 4 backflows including all labor, removal & disposal,
equipment and materials for a complete installation.

Thanks

Karen Olson
Deputy Director

Port & Marine Services
(305)809-3803



